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Comments: Hi,

I'm writing in support of Taos's proposed development plans. I understand that there will be no increased water

use, and I strongly believe that the structural changes will provide a significant improvement for all guests.

Twining Road is passable at best on a good day. The gondola will decrease that traffic, and provide an easier,

alternate way of moving around the mountain, especially for those who do not ski or snowboard. On-mountain

facilities will absolutely be beneficial to all who enjoy the mountains, and the water tank will only decrease the

environmental impact on the land we all love. 


